
 
 
 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL  
(SOUTHCLIFFE ROAD, CARLTON) (NO STOPPING ON ENTRANCE 

CLEARWAY) TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2023 (7266A) 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council Has Made an Order under the Road 
Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended, Traffic Management Act 2004, as amended, and The Civil 
Enforcement of Parking Contraventions (County of Nottinghamshire) Designation Order 2008 (SI 2008 No. 
1086), as amended, the effects of which will be, in respects of roads at Carlton in the Borough of Gedling: - 
 

Vehicles will be Prohibited from Stopping Mon – Fri 8am – 4.30pm along the following lengths of road: - 
 

Southcliffe Road, Carlton 
(the south-east side) 
 

• From a point 54 metres south-west of its junction with Southlea Road in a south-westerly direction 
for 69 metres. 
 

Relevant documents may be inspected at during opening hours: - 
 

a) The Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, Loughborough Road, West Bridgford, NG2 7QP 
b) Carlton Library, Manor Road, Carlton, Nottingham, NG4 3AY. 

 
Or by visiting the County Council’s Website (https://consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk) 
 

THIS ORDER WILL COME INTO FORCE ON 21st SEPTEMBER 2023 

The proposals have been introduced to deal with inconsiderate parking outside the school. In response to 
concerns raised during the last advert period, we have re-evaluated the issues and it has been decided to 
make some changes to the original proposals. 

Improvements Manager,  
Via East Midlands Ltd,  

Major Projects and Improvements 
Bilsthorpe Depot,  

Bilsthorpe Business Park,  
Bilsthorpe,  

Nottinghamshire, NG22 8ST  
or by email tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk    

https://consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/
mailto:tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk

